
I have personally been injured when I tripped over a scooter that was left on the side walk in a position 
that was not visible. If they are going to be allowed there needs to be a way of tracking who left them 
and an avenue to receive compensation for injuries as well as fines. As they are available to anyone 
without a license a huge problem exists for all. A city approval would make them libel as well. I am most 
concerned about the lack of safety to the public


